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During several trips to Stortuvhola cavers have noticed small passages which are not on the map. Therefore some 
cavers arranged a trip to discover these passages. They divided into groups with responsibility for the different 
passages. During the trip they pressed several small "new" passages, and they could also notice a potential for further 
discoveries later.

På jakt etter nye hull i Stortuvhola


